
 
 

Keary Street Construction Update -  Nov 09, 2018 
(From East Columbia to Brunette Ave) 

 

Keary St. access changes this weekend 
  

 

Bird Construction expects as of  
Saturday, November 10th at 6pm  

the new schedule for Keary Street access will be in 
effect as below and until early 2019.  
(Date and time are subject to change.)  

 

Keary Street Access as of  Saturday Nov. 10 at 6pm (NEW DATE) 
 and Until Early 2019 

 7am-3pm Mon-Fri   
 9am-3pm Sat  

Expect two-way, single-lane alternating thru traffic on Keary.  
Use E. Columbia OR Brunette to Enter and Exit Keary. 

 3pm-7pm Mon-Fri 
 3pm-6pm Sat 

Expect no thru traffic on Keary or access to/from E. Columbia St. 
Use Brunette ONLY to Enter and Exit Keary. 

 After 7pm Mon-Fri 
 After 6pm Sat 
 All day Sun/Holidays 

Expect one-way, eastbound, single-lane thru traffic on Keary.  
Use E Columbia ONLY to Enter Keary; Use Brunette ONLY to Exit. 

  

Drivers: You may want to print or take a picture of the above table 
and keep it handy during your daily commute 

 

Paving preparation on Sherbrooke Street has started but paving is being interrupted due to 
weather. In the coming weeks when paving is underway northbound drivers needing access to Keary 
from 3-7pm Mon. to Fri. and 3-6pm on Sat. can use East Columbia>Braid>Brunette>Keary.  

 

For Concerns or More Info on Hospital Construction 
Construction notices can be found at fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian which is where to sign up 
for future notices, or learn more about the hospital’s redevelopment. Direct questions or concerns 
related to hospital construction to feedback@fraserhealth.ca or 604.418.5326.  
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